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Rahmi Azzahra, PhD 
Dr. Huang's Lab

Erica de Jong, MS 
Dr. Hamaker's Lab

Felicitas Ewunsoh, PhD 
Dr. Oliver's Lab

NEW FALL 2024 FOOD SCIENCE GRADUATE STUDENTS

Gabriel Garcia, MS 
Dr. Cantu-Jungle's Lab

Neeraj Ghanghas, PhD
Dr.  Chen's Lab

Mariana Guzman Sanchez, MS 
Dr. Lindemann's Lab

Jathya Karunathilaka, MS 
Dr. Wang's Lab

Lorena Martins Correia, 
MS 
Dr. Feng's Lab

Suyapa Rojas, MS 
Dr. Feng's Lab
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Guangyi Shen, MS 
Dr. Wang's Lab

Doriane-hans Sossou, MS 
Dr. Deering's Lab

Narakorn Tanasupawimon, MS 
Dr. Hamaker's Lab

NEW FALL 2024 FOOD SCIENCE GRADUATE STUDENTS

Jared Ward, MS 
Dr. Mauer's Lab

Lai Wei, PhD 
Dr. Chen's Lab

Jieun Woo, PhD 
Dr. Wang's Lab

Lauren Yepes Fernandez, 
MS 
Dr. Cantu-Jungle's Lab
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GRADUATE STUDENTS - PASSED PRELIMINARY EXAMS

Nicholas Gallina Anael Kimble

Yiwen Bao  PhD
           

GRADUATE STUDENTS - Graduated Fall 2024

Jack Burnett  PhD
           

Dylan Limit MS           

Christian Mensah MS           



GRADUATE STUDENTS - PASSED PRELIMINARY EXAMS

GRADUATE STUDENTS - Graduated Fall 2024
GRADUATE STUDENTS - PASSED PRELIMINARY EXAMS

Rosa Lopez Rivera Rajsri Raghanuth

We welcomed 16 new MS and PhD students into the Purdue Food 
Science family on the Sunday before classes started. We had a 

Welcome Get Together so the new students could meet their fellow 
students at Walts Pub in West Lafayette.



The Food Science Department had a Halloween get together on October 31st . We 
served Walking Tacos.  Guests sampled spooky treats and showcased mystifying 
designs in the pumpkin carving contest. Attendees showcased their costumes in a 
thrilling showdown of creativity. Congratulations to the Deering lab and Powerpuff 
Girls for winning the pumpkin carving and costume contests.



AWARDS & RECOGNITIONS
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Congratulations to Ph.D. 
candidate Jose Haro Reyes for 
receiving the B.J. Liska 
Outstanding Teaching Assistant 
Award

Congratulations to doctoral 
student Nicholas Gallina, who 
recently received the Meat 
Foundation Merit 
Scholarship! Way to go! 

A few of our faculty members 
and graduate students made 
the trek to Seattle, Washington, 
in August where they shared 
their food processing research 
at the Conference of Food 
Engineering (CoFE). Way to go!



Fellowships

Han Chen-Bilsland

Lai Wei-Ross Fellowship

Felicitas Ewonsoh-Andrews Fellowship

2024-2025 FSGSA Officer Board!

President- Sarah Eckrote
Vice President- Hether Milliron
Treasurer- Marcelo Guerro
Secretary- Victoria Gutierrez
Social Media Chair- Dalne Sinclair
FSGSA Senate Representative- Daniel Fajardo

Be on the lookout for FSGSA events. 



We want to share a big 
Congratulations to Adam Quinn and 
his family who welcomed their 
newest member, Noah Jon Quinn to 
his family. 

N E W  
A D D I T I O N S



FEEDING THE WORLD.

PURDUE FOOD SCIENCE
745 Agriculture Mall Dr.

West Lafayette, IN 47907
(765) 494-8258

EA/EOU
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